

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



May 16, 2008

Mr. Matthew Marcou
Acting Public Space Manager
District Department of Transportation
941 North Capitol Street, NE
Washington, DC 20002
Email: Matthew Marcon @do.gov

Email: Matthew.Marcou@dc.gov

Re: Pilgrim Baptist Church Public Space Application

Mr. Marcou:

At our regularly scheduled public meeting on May 8, 2008, our Commission voted unanimously to support Pilgrim Baptist Church's application before the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) Public Space Committee to install an elevator on public space.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Omar Mahmud, the chair of our ANC 6A Transportation and Public Space Committee at (202) 546-1520 or familymahmud@yahoo.com.

On behalf of the Commission,

Joseph Fengler, Chair

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A

Ce: Tommy Wells, Councilmember Ward 6